

WATER SERVICE ALERT

October 3, 2025

Nanoose Bay Peninsula Water Service Area **Arbutus Reservoir Repair Update**

Date: October 2 to mid-November 2025

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) has begun renovations to the Arbutus water storage reservoir at 2976 Link Place (Garry Oaks neighbourhood). As part of the project work, the reservoir has been disconnected from the water distribution system. A temporary 2,000-gallon storage tank is in place to ensure water service is uninterrupted for customers until the work is complete.

In the event of an emergency power outage, the temporary storage tank will not be able to sustain the water demand for longer than five minutes. Please refrain from using any water during a power outage between now and the project completion. Once the power has been restored by BC Hydro, the booster pump will resume its normal operation.

To sign up to receive service alerts, please visit rdn.bc.ca/service-alerts. Water Service Area customers can also sign up for informational alerts through Voyent Alert! at rdn.bc.ca/rdn-alerts.

For more information, please contact:

Water Services Regional District of Nanaimo



250-248-4914 rcu@rdn.bc.ca

Get Involved RDN!